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Newfoundland and Labrador Teachers’ Association

Your Provincial Executive met in 
St. John’s on Friday, September 

21. Executive Notes is a summary 
of discussions and decisions that 
occurred at these meetings.

For further information contact any 
member of Provincial Executive or 
the NLTA staff person as indicated.

President’s Report
Since the last meeting of Provincial 
Executive, the President has attended 
meetings and appointments in his 
capacity as President. He has also 
continued to visit schools throughout 
the province. The full President’s 
Report is available here.

For further information contact Dean 
Ingram, President. 

Association Priorities
Updates on the NLTA priorities were 
provided to Provincial Executive and 
they were provided the opportunity 
to comment or ask questions. The 
priorities for 2017-19 are: workload 
concerns; teacher health and wellness 
– teacher mental health; Premier’s 
Task Force on Improving Educational 
Outcomes; promoting the profession; 
inclusive education/student support 
services; and collective bargaining. 
The Association Priorities are 
available here.

For further information contact Dean 
Ingram, President or Steve Brooks, 
Executive Director.

Business from Standing 
Committees 
Table Officers
• The NLTA will donate $750 in 

support of the 28th Annual Crime 
Prevention Guide.

• The NLTA will explore the 
possibility of hosting a networking/
social event for NLESD Trustees and 
Provincial Executive, and senior 
management of both organizations.

• The summer planning meeting for 
the 2019-20 Provincial Executive 
will be held in St. John’s from 
August 20-23, 2018.

For further information contact Dean 
Ingram, President or Steve Brooks, 
Executive Director.

Discussion Topics
The following topics were reviewed 
and discussed by Provincial 
Executive: PTF schools; lack of 
substitute teachers/staffing; caps on 
class sizes; workload for IRTs; Grade 
4, 7, 10 assessments; ATIPPA court of 
appeal decision; BGM deadlines and 
dates; Invest in Our Kids campaign; 
Auditor General’s Report; student 
assistants allocation update; and 
school calendar survey.

For further information contact 
Dean Ingram, President or Steve 
Brooks, Executive Director.

Next Meeting
The next meeting of Provincial 
Executive is scheduled for October 
25, 2018 in St. John’s followed by a 
Joint Council meeting on October 
26-27, 2018.

For further information contact 
Dean Ingram, President or Steve 
Brooks, Executive Director.
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